

October 19, 2007

Ms. Jennifer Reisinger Brat City Web Design 1819 Settlement Trail Sheboygan, WI 53081

Dear Ms. Reisinger:

It has been brought to my attention that the website that you operate, namely www.sheboyganspirit.com, includes as one of its "local links" a link to the City of Sheboygan Police Department website.

I am further advised that the City has not authorized this connection to its Police Department website, and we wish to have the link severed until such time as the City were to give authorization.

To the extent that maintenance of this link could be construed as having been authorized or endorsed by the City and/or its Police Department, or that there is some affiliation between your website and the City of Sheboygan, or that we are somehow endorsing your website, we hereby demand that you sever this link and cease and desist from linking your website to the City's Police Department website until such time as the City were to authorize such a link.

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.

Very truly yours,

Stephen G. McLean CITY ATTORNEY

CITY ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

807 CENTER AVE. SHEBOYGAN, WI 53081-4414

920/459-3917 FAX 920/459-3919 SGM/kag

cc: Mayor Juan Perez

Chief David Kirk City Clerk Susan Richards